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8th January 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Well, what a week it has been! I hope you have all managed to successfully access the remote 
learning set so far and are slowly getting to grips with how things work. I know the teachers 
have been very impressed with the children’s enthusiasm and participation in the tasks – well 
done children, keep it up! 
 
The full schedule of remote learning will start next week, following the timetables already sent 
out. All teachers will be setting work via assignments on Teams as this makes it much easier for 
work to be handed in.  
 
As well as completing the remote learning tasks set, we ask that all children continue to read 
regularly and practise their times tables. If you are struggling for books to read at the 
appropriate level, please contact the office and we can arrange for some to be left at the front 
entrance.   
 
If your child is in Y1-Y6 and a critical worker/vulnerable child, please ensure that they bring their 
Power Maths workbooks to school on the days they attend. They will then be able to complete 
their work in school and take the workbooks home again for when they are needed.   
 
Please do try follow the timetable set by the class teachers, where possible, especially if your 
child is attending school on some days, to avoid repetition.  
 
Just a reminder that assemblies will take place on a Monday, Wednesday and Friday from 2.45-
3pm, starting next Monday 11th, technology allowing! Please click on the link sent via Teams to 
access the assembly. Class assemblies will take place on Wednesdays; class teachers will 
send out a link. Celebration assembly will take place each Friday so please encourage the 
children to work hard as they may be awarded with a certificate! 
 
Mr Lawrence is also going to be sharing weekly music videos which can be accessed through 
YouTube. Class teachers will send out the links with their remote learning.  
 
Well done to you all, children and parents, for surviving the first week of home schooling. I know 
it’s not been easy but you are all doing a fantastic job! I would also like to thank the staff for the 
way they have responded to the transition to remote learning at such short notice. We are all 
learning together as we go along and I’m sure that very soon we will all be experts in using 
Teams.  
 
I wish you all a lovely weekend. If you need any help at all accessing work next week, or have 
any other queries or concerns, please get in touch. 
 



          
                                                                    

 
   

     

Take care and stay safe. 
 
Louise Jones 
 
Louise Jones 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 


